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The RAPTOR RESEARCH FOUNDATION, INC. is a 
non-profit corporation whose purpose is to stimulate, 
coordinate, direct, and conduct research in the biology and 
management of birds of prey, and to promote a better public 
understanding and appreciation of the value of these birds. 

A major activity to date is the publication of Raptor 
Research News which has appeared quarterly since 1967 and 
which is bi-monthly beginning in 1970. Back issues are 
available at $0.50 an issue. A new bibliographic service will 
be started in 1971 known as Raptor Research Abstracts to 
appear monthly with a detailed annual index. 

The interests of the Foundation are indicated by the titles 
of the committees which have been or are in the process of 
being formed: Editorial, Captivity Breeding, Population, 
Banding, Bio-telemetry, Pathology, Pesticide, Ecology and 
Ethology, Systematics, Education and Conservation, 
Bibliography, International Coordination, Finance and 
Investment. 

Membership in the Raptor Research Foundation is open 
to all who contribute; the News is sent to those who 
contribute a minimum of $3.00 per year, the News and 
Abstracts for a minimum $5.00 contribution. Since these 
•ninimal contributions barely cover costs, larger donations are 
necessary to finance expanded activities of the Foundation. 


